

July 03, 2018

Information Letter no. 21-2018

Dear Member Federations,

In search of a consolidated stance on the issues of crucial importance the EFC Congress has accepted an proposal from the EFC COMEX concerning fee modifications.

Please take note that EFC Congress has approved the EFC licenses fee growth from 15,00 EUR to 20,00 EUR from the new 2018/2019 season.

All licenses credits will be converted to a new value. Within one week our Sport Director Julius Kralik will send separately to all NF-s the actual statement.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Best regards,

Jacek SLUPSKI Secretary General